M E M O R A N D U M
TO:
 DR.MARIA BROWN, CHAIRPERSON

                       KAREN BYRD

                       JULIA PILE 

                       DR. TIFFANY SCHUSSLER
                       JESSE PARKS

                       MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN
DATE:           MARCH 28, 2021
RE:               AGREEMENT BETWEEN BOONE COUNTY EARLY CHILDHOOD FUND AND BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS FOR FUNDS RECEIVED FOR THE PRESCHOOL ACHIEVEMENT CENTER
The Boone County Early Childhood Fund (BCECF,) having received a grant application from the Boone County Preschool Achievement Center (PAC), has awarded the PAC $1,590 for NAEYC Memberships for teachers and support staff. The Teachers will attend the Annuals Conference post COVID and present educational resources during the preschool district-wide Professional Learning Community.
The PAC was also awarded $9,995 to improve the current outdoor classroom to include a portable slide and jungle jim combo for each of the classrooms.  The additional equipment will enhance teachers’ ability to provide high quality instruction that meets students’ diverse physical needs. 
     I have attached a copy of the Boone County Early Childhood Fund Capital Contract Agreement for your review.

 I recommend the board approve the Boone County Early Childhood Fund Capital Contract Agreement, as presented.
